
 

 
NOTICE 59/2024 

DRAFT TARIFF STRUCTURES 

 

Notice is hereby given in terms of sections 15(3) 17, 21 and 95 of the Local Government 

Municipal Systems Act no. 32 of 2000, as amended and sections 17, 21, 22, 23 and 24 of 

the Municipal Finance Management Act no. 56 of 2003,that the Joe Gqabi District 

Municipality has reviewed the current Tariffs and is proposing a cost driver linked increase to 

the tariff structure.  

 

The public and stakeholders are hereby invited to submit comments and inputs on the Draft 

Proposal for the 2024/2025 Tariffs to be considered before final approval by Council in May 

2024.  

 

Copies of the draft Tariff Structure for 2024/2025 is available for public viewing at the Joe 

Gqabi District Municipality Office, Cnr Cole and Graham Streets, Barkly East.  Alternatively, 

a copy may be viewed on the District website: www.jgdm.gov.za or requested 

fromregistry@jgdm.gov.za.   

 

Written comments and inputs on the Proposed Tariff Structure should be directed to: Office 

of the Municipal Manager, Private Bag X102, Barkly East, 9786.  Physical delivery to : Joe 

Gqabi District Municipality, cnr Cole and Graham Streets, Barkly East, 9786. E-mail to 

registry@jgdm.gov.za. All comments or inputs must be clearly marked Comments and 

inputs on Tariffs 2024/2025 

 

The closing date for comments and inputs is 3 May 2024. 

  

 

Mr M.P Nonjola 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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